

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

January 14, 2013

Honorable Tim Wyrosdick Superintendent Santa Rosa School District 5086 Canal Street Milton, Florida 32570

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick:

Congratulations on the Santa Rosa School District being named Corporate Citizen of the Year by the Navarre Chamber of Commerce. Your efforts are helping make Florida the greatest place to live, work, and play.

Your involvement in your community is important to moving Florida's economy in the right direction. Since December 2010, Florida's unemployment rate has dropped three percentage points and 202,500 private-sector jobs have been created. While this is good news for Florida families, I remain committed to making Florida the best place for businesses to grow and for our children to get an education that prepares them for success in college and a career.

You have my wishes for a great year. I look forward to working every day to make our state the best place for Florida families.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

Governor